SA-117, Agreement State Project Officers (ASPOs)

Sent to Agreement States for comment July 27, 2005 (STP-05-061); the Regions, NMSS and
OGC on August 2, 2005. Minor editorial comments received from the Region Ill, OGC, and
NMSS were made to the procedure, as appropriate, and are not documented in this comment
resolution paper.

l. Region lll- comments received 9/12/05

Comment
Throughout this document, titles of procedures should be italicized for consistency with other
SA procedures.

Response
The procedures have been reviewed; all procedure titles have been italicized.

1. NMSS-comments received 9/14/05

Comment 1:
Page 4, Section B.3: It may be helpful to list some of the concerns that should be considered
prior to implementing a change of an ASPO assignment.

Response 1:
The message of this section is that relationship between the ASPO and the State is critical and

that continuity should be maintain to foster an efficient and beneficial relationship. A listing of
the concerns would add little additional value in the message. Section B.3. was not revised.

1"l. OGC-comments received 9/22/05

All OGC comments submitted were non-substantive, editorial and minor. SA-117, Agreement
State Project Officers (ASPOs) was revised to include OGC'’s recommendations but because
the recommended changes were minor, focusing on punctuation, they were not individually
addressed in this paper.



